
Towngate Theatre
Panto Competition!
Help us celebrate National Panto Day

National Panto Day celebrates all things panto, and this year will be on
Friday 15th December 2023. This year is the year of the panto animal, from
Dick Whittington’s beloved cat, to Cinderella’s flying horse for her carriage!

This year we are celebrating National Panto Day in the best way we know
how, with a competition! Attached to this letter is the National Panto Day
logo, but something is missing... there’s no colour! 

As one of our local schools visiting us during the Panto Season, we would
love to have your young people create some beautiful new Panto Day logos
and share them with us. They can be on our colouring sheet, or ones they
have drawn themselves!

You can share them this via email at thomas.mason@basildon.gov.uk or by
sharing them on our social media, tagging the Towngate and using the
hashtag #PantoDay. You have until the Thursday 14th December to submit
your entries, and the winner will be picked and announced on Panto Day!

The winning design will feature on all our social medias, and will also win
their school a FREE Theatre workshop from our Participation team! If you
would like to know more, please contact our Participation Co-Ordinator, Tom,
at thomas.mason@basildon.gov.uk or call us on 01268 205300.

Happy Holidays from Team Towngate




